
 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy Parent Forum 

 

We would like to invite parents and carers to express their interest in joining our new parent forum. 

We would like 2 representatives from each year group to join myself, Mrs Barrows and 

representatives from both our Academy Council and the Unity C of E MAT Board. 

The aim of the forum is to develop stronger parent school links and to tackle issues in order to move 

our school forward for the benefit of the children 

At this stage we envisage monthly meetings taking place in the school during the early evening. The 

agenda for the meetings will initially be driven by the most frequently asked questions and concerns 

raised during the post Ofsted meeting on Tuesday 2nd April. Following on, we will use questionnaires 

to gauge wider parent attitudes and use them as a starting point to develop and improve. 

If there are more than 2 volunteers that come forward for a particular year group an election will be 

held for the parents of that year group to decide who will represent them. 

I look forward very much to working with you. 

Mrs Evans 

 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy Parent Forum 

Expression of interest form 

 

 

Parent name __________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name  _________________________         year group   __________________ 

 

Signature_________________________________ 

 

 


